
Highlights from the December 9th, 2024 U-46 Board of Education                             
Special Meeting 

The public session of the special board meeting began at 7:00 p.m.  

Brian Lindholm, Chief of Staff, and Mark Moore, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources, 
presented the preliminary district-wide attendance boundary recommendations. Except for 
minor boundary changes included in the opening of the new middle school in Bartlett in the fall 
of 2025, all other boundary recommendations are targeted for the 2026/27 school year. Maps 
for the preliminary attendance boundary recommendations are available here. Additional 
information, including informational videos and dates for upcoming Unite U46 open house 
boundary meetings, are available on the district website here.  

There were no public comments. 

Here is a link to the video of the Board meeting and to the complete Board meeting packet. 

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Monday, December 16, 2024, at 
7:00 p.m., at 355 E. Chicago St., Elgin.  

 

https://go.boarddocs.com/il/u46/Board.nsf/files/DBVKEP518A0D/$file/Board%20of%20Education%20attendance%20boundary%20recommendations%20120924.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/il/u46/Board.nsf/files/DBVKN4516467/$file/Boundary%20Maps%2012-9-2024.pdf
https://www.u-46.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=15447
https://www.youtube.com/live/2oV5ZH5Tj-o?si=3fvHTu9cdy8i1UGW
http://www.boarddocs.com/il/u46/Board.nsf

